
FY24 Highlights for LITS Overall:  
 
Departments and matrix teams across the Library & Information Technology Services (LITS) 
division of the College have had a phenomenal year of supporting the work of students, faculty, 
fellow staff, and outside researchers; facilitating transformation in academic and administrative areas 
of the College; and continuing to enhance our operational practices. 
 
Working with partners across campus, we prioritized major initiatives have again landed the complex 
LITS budget and project portfolio on target for the year. LITS managers and staff have stewarded 
resources wisely toward fulfilling BMC and LITS missions and providing ever-growing sets of 
services, resources, and meaningful experiences for the BMC community. In this year of transition at 
the institutional and organizational level, we have also continued to focus on how we evolve to meet 
changing priorities and needs, and on professional development that helps us enhance our capacities 
individually and collectively. 
 
Below are highlights from among LITS major initiatives during the 2023-34 year: 
 
• We led the Next-Generation Enterprise Strategic Planning project in partnership with co-

executive sponsors in the CFO/CAO role and with core project team colleagues from across 
depart



• We partnered with the faculty Committee on Libraries, Information, and Computing (CLIC) on 
planning toward BMC research computing services, presented a synthesis of identified needs to 
the full faculty in May, and determined next steps in planning for the new year. 

• We successfully recruited a new Senior Manager for Infrastructure & Systems, a key position for 
future planning and for ongoing management and coordination for a complex portfolio of core 
services and associated projects. 

• At the start of the new academic year, we had 200+ incoming students participate in library 



Digital Scholarship 



• As part of the 


